
 
Go Bombers!    
Announcements for                        

     friday, March 20, 2015  
 
 
Lunch for Today: Chicken Patty/Bun, Pickles, Crinkle cut fries, Bean & Corn Salad, Peaches, 
Pineapples 
Sandwich Line: Walking Taco, Refried Beans  
 
EVEN DAY Bell Schedule 
 
S P R I N G   B R E A K  - - -- - - - - -  M a r c h   2 3  -  2 7 
 
School will be in session on the following days to make up for the four days we missed due 
to inclement weather:  April 3, June 1, June 2 & June 3 (last day of school).   
 
PARCC TESTING IN LITERACY today-We are not allowed to interrupt a classroom during 
testing. 
 
 
CTE Completer Scholarships are due March 20. Scholarship applications can be picked up from 
any CTE teacher, in the counselor's office or on the school website. 
 
  
A representative from UCA will be here on Thursday, March 19. He will be in front of the 
Counselors’ office in the 600 hallway during lunch. If you want information about UCA stop by 
during lunch                        
 
 
ASUMH would like to invite students and parents to an Informational Meeting at ASUMH 
Technical Center on April 14th at 6:30. This is for students interested in getting a technical 
degree at ASUMH or concurrent credit next year as a MHHS Senior through the ASUMH 
technical classes.  
 
Seniors interested in a degree in Poultry Science or Pre-Vet at U of A in Fayetteville are invited 
to attend a  Poultry Science open house at the U of A campus on April 11th at 1:30. Learn about 
all the opportunities and scholarships available in this field of study. If you would like to attend, 
 come by the Counselors’ office in the 600 hallway and pickup more information. You must 
RSVP by March 27th 

 



ATTENTION: THERE HAS BEEN A DATE CHANGE! 
PARENT / INFORMATION NIGHT HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 

FOR APRIL 23, 2015 
PLEASE SHARE AND FORWARD THIS EMAIL 

 
 
 
ASUMH will be offering the M*A*SH program this summer. The selection process is based on 
student’s GPA, an essay, teacher recommendation, extracurricular activities and community 
service, as well as awards and accomplishments.  
  Any junior or sophomore interested in this summer program, please, go by your counselor’s 
office for an application and more detailed information!! 
 


